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The Ambassador

Geneva, 30 June 2020

Dear Special Rapporteur,

I have the pleasure to forward the European Union contribution to your report to the
General Assembly focusing on internal displacement and the slow-onset adverse effects
on climate change.

Yours sincerely,
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—

Walter VEBNS

Ms. Cecilia Jimenez-Damary
Special Rapporteur on the human rights of internally displaced person
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